
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I can’t quite believe we’ve reached the end of the academic year—it feels like only moments ago that we were 

welcoming everyone back in September!  There is so much to celebrate. When we take a moment to reflect, it’s 

clear that this has been a truly remarkable year. Our academic achievements continue to set the highest standards, 

and every child has made fantastic progress. Our sporting teams have enjoyed great success, and our performances 

and productions have been nothing short of exceptional.  But above all, the greatest achievement this year has been 

the strength of our community—how staff, parents, carers, and pupils work together to make Rode Heath Primary 

School the very best it can be. 

Thank you all for your continued support. I hope you have a wonderful summer break, and I can’t wait to get 

started again in September! 

Year 6 SATS Results  

My thanks also go to all the children who have worked hard all year for their teacher assessment grades and who undertook 

their challenging national assessment tests in May. Moreover, my thanks also to a dedicated teaching team and to all 

parents/carers who have supported their child/ren throughout their time in year 6 and at our school.  

 

PTFA 

I would like to say a huge thank you to our PTFA for organising and running a really successful Summer Fayre.  In total, they 

managed to raise over £3000! As a committee, they have worked tirelessly on a variety of projects and events in order to raise 

vital funds for the school.   

 
Achievements 

Please do click on this link to look at all of our wonderful achievements throughout the year: Rode Heath Primary School 

Facebook Page  

 

Leavers 

It is that time of year when we say farewell to the year 6 children but we are also losing two families.  We wish you all the 

very best of luck in your next set of adventures. 

 

Have a brilliant summer and we look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 2nd September (Monday 1st September is a 

Teacher Training Day). 
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Staffing Structure for September 2025 

Transition Day was excellent yesterday and all of the children really enjoyed their time in their new surroundings – as did the 

teachers! Below is a table informing you of the teacher/s and teaching assistants in each year group and to also make you 

aware of the office staff and the site maintenance team, too. Throughout the year, the teaching assistants may move to 

different classes but these decisions are made based on the best interests of the children. 
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*Parents will be invited to a meeting in September to find out more about the curriculum the children will follow* 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

John Frankland  

 

Class Teacher  Teaching Assistant 

Pre-School Miss Gemma Moore Miss Lisa Moss 

Miss Clare Jackson 

Reception Mrs Julia Adams  

Mrs Hannah Barnett     

Miss Joanne Street  

Miss Kerry Belcher (also 

in pre-school) 
Year 1 Miss Nicola Ward  

Miss Hayley Scott 

Mrs Helen Pickford 

Mrs Amanda Dobson 

Year 2 Miss Michelle Moss  

Mrs Hannah Barnett 

Mrs Alison Harrop 

TBC 

Mrs Amanda Dobson 

Year 3 Mr John Randall  

Year 4  Mrs Caroline Pecora  

Mrs Julie Wiskow  

TBC 

Year 5 Miss Holly Watson  Mrs Karen Cosgrove  

 

Year 6  Mr Alistair Scott 

Mrs Julie Wiskow 

Mrs Liz Yates  

 Miss Hayley Scott  

 

SENDCO 

 

Mrs Sarah Potts   MFL 

Mrs Liz Yates Hearts and Minds Lead 

and Office Staff 

NAR Sports Company – 

Mr Adam Landstrom  

Mr Seb Muszynski 

Physical Education 

Office Mrs Claire Powell 

Mrs Liz Stanway 

Administration Officer  

School Business 

Manager 

Site Maintenance 

Team 

Mr Karl Chadwick 

Miss Nicklin 

Mrs Rhea 

 

All Stars 

managers 

Mrs Liz Hawkes  

Miss Clare Jackson 

Deputy Managers 

 


